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The U.S. Department of Labor is here to help all workers 
in the United States—including workers with disabilities.

You can only be paid less than the federal minimum 
wage if your employer has met the requirements and 
has a certificate from the U.S. Department of Labor.

You can contact us if you have questions about your 
paycheck. By law, your employer cannot fire or treat you 
differently for contacting us.

WE CAN: 

Answer questions in person or by 
telephone about your rights and  
protections as a worker.

Investigate employers and get you  
wages you may be owed.	

Help you find assistance with other  
work-related problems.

Make referrals to connect you with  
other resources.

Our services are free and private.


